
 

 

 

 

 

 

     June 2025 

Dear Oaklands Junior School Families,  

French and Spanish lunch clubs  

Following the success and popularity of the new French Club this year, I am delighted to 

announce that I will be expanding the language provision at Oaklands Junior School from 

September with the introduction of a new Spanish Club. 

Both clubs will continue to run as lunchtime activities, with children attending the club after 

they have eaten their lunch. The session times are as follows: 

French Club: Thursdays, 12:45-1:15pm  

Spanish Club: Fridays, 12:45-1:15pm 

Each club will run for a 12-week term at a cost of £72 per child, starting from the week of 

September 15. We are pleased to offer a sibling discount for families with multiple children 

wishing to participate - please get in touch for more details. 

The clubs are designed to introduce children to basic vocabulary, pronunciation, and 

cultural awareness through games, songs, and interactive activities. No prior language 

experience is necessary, and the club is open to all year groups. 

Places are limited and will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis. If you would like 

to secure a place for your child in either club, please register your child at the following link: 

https://bit.ly/4fAufs2 

We believe these language clubs provide valuable opportunities for personal development 

and will help prepare your children for their future educational journey. The enthusiasm 

shown by children in our French Club this year has been wonderful to see, and I’m so 

excited to be able to bring Spanish as well to Oaklands Junior School. 

Should you have any questions about either club, please do not hesitate to contact me 

directly – cari@bilinguasing.com  

Thank you for your continued support. 

¡Gracias! / Merci / Thank you! 

Cari Weston, Owner, BilinguaSing Wokingham & Bracknell 

BilinguaSing Wokingham & Bracknell 

 
Phone 07729261018 

cari@bilinguasing.com 
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